
Road Closure, Disposition of Land
Courtenay City Council will consider 
adopting “Road Closure Bylaw No. 
2876, 2017” to remove the highway 
dedication of an undeveloped 477.9 
square meter portion of land off 
Cliffe Avenue near 29th Street, in 
exchange for another portion of 
land 514.7 square meters slightly to 
the north*. The land exchange has 
been requested as part of a 
rezoning request to permit a 
seniors housing complex.

Written comments on this bylaw 
must be received by Thursday, 
June 8 at 4:00 p.m. 
John Ward, CMC
Director of Legislative Services

* legally described as Part of Lot 3, 
Section 67, Comox District, Plan VIP55151 HAVE
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Pursuant to Community Charter sections 26 & 40


